
 

 

9th December, 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We are writing to you regarding the final details of the Wickersley Partnership Trust 
Christmas concert. The concert is being held in the Red Hall at Magna Science 
Centre in Rotherham on Tuesday 17th December 2019. 

Pupils will be taken to the venue by coach for a rehearsal at 2pm and the evening 
performance will start at 6pm. Pupils will need to bring a packed tea with them as we 
will break for something to eat around 5pm before the start of the concert. No fizzy 
drinks or glass bottles please.  
 

Doors open at 5.30pm for ticket holders and the concert will finish at approximately 
8pm. All children will need to be collected from Magna, by a known family member or 
nominated adult. If this is different to the named adult on the consent form, could you 
please inform school. The collection point is at the entrance to the Red Hall. 
 
All tickets need to be purchased prior to the concert as no tickets are available 
to buy on the night. 
 
Performers are being asked to wear school uniform and festive headgear, such as a 
Christmas hat. 
  
Refreshments will be available to buy from the venue during the interval. There will 
be a raffle which include prizes such as a Meadowhall voucher and Jump passes. 
Programmes will also be on sale including pictures of the children who are taking 
part. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Bingham 

 

Ms S. Bingham 

Wickersley Partnership Trust Music Team 


